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It’s been one week since our last update. Not much more to report other than there’s a whole 
lot of earth-moving going on! 
 
What we know up to this point: 
 

 The construction crew from North Santiam Paving has resumed operations!  

 They have been excavating along the block and at the corners of intersections preparing 

to begin pouring concrete on Friday! 

 Work on the east side is expected to begin shortly after the west side is completed. 

 The extension from Dogwood to Cedar is paused. 

 Just a reminder that Dogwood Street is not being reduced to one lane permanently. 

During construction, the intersection is narrowed to allow for the construction of 

sidewalks, curbs, and curb ramps. 

 Also, a reminder that mailboxes will be moved off of 5th Street. Residents should contact 

the Post Office to pick up the mail that is being held there. 

 Throughout the project, traffic will be redirected to provide a safe and smooth transition 

through the work zone. 

There is sure to be more bumps ahead. We ask for your patience and understanding as we 

move through this project together. We do apologize for the inconvenience to you all! 

You’re invited to stop by to view the plans and discuss the project.  

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Lyons City Hall.  
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